
Deed, SC, Darlington, HARDY BRIAN to MATTHEW SPEIGHT, 1800

KNOW ALL MEN by these presents that I, HARDY BRIAN, of the District of Darlington 
in the state of South Carolina, aforesaid, for and in consideration of $340 to me 
in and paid by MATTHEW SPEIGHT of Edgecombe County in the state of North Carolina 
have bargained, sold,  and released and by these presents to do bargain, sell, and 
release unto the said MATTHEW SPEIGHT a certain plantation or tract of land 
containing 200 acres, lying, being, and situate on the lake swamp in the district 
and state aforesaid, the same being a tract of land granted to CHRISTOPHER HARRISON
the 12th day of July 1771 descending by heirship unto THOMAS [HARRISON], the son of
the CHRISTOPHER HARRISON, and buy him, the said THOMAS, conveyed unto LEWIS BAGGET,
descending by heirship from the said LEWIS BAGGET to his son NICHOLAS and conveyed 
by said NICHOLAS BAGGET unto LEVI DOUGHTY and from said LEVI DOUGHTY unto the above
named HARDY BRIAN, all which will more fully appear reference being had to the 
original plot and grant with other conveyances delivered up into the hands of the 
said MATTHEW SPEIGHT I said HARDY BRIAN.

TOGETHER with all in singular the rights, members, hereditaments and appurtenances
is unto the same belonging or in anywise incident or appertaining.

TO HAVE AND TO HOLD the said bargain premises with the appurtenances unto the same 
belonging unto the said MATTHEW SPEIGHT, his heirs and assigns forever, to his and 
their only use, benefit, and behoof and I, the said HARDY BRIAN, for myself, my 
heirs, executors, and administrators, the same bargain plantation or tracked of 
land containing 200 acres, be the same more or less, with the appurtenances unto 
the same belonging, or unto the said MATTHEW SPEIGHT, his heirs, executors, 
administrators, and assigns, against me, my heirs, and assigns and against all the 
lawful claim, or claims, of all persons whomsoever lawfully claiming or to claim 
the same or any part thereof, shell and will warrant and forever defend by these 
presents.

IN WITNESS whereof I have hereunto set my hand and seal this 17th day of February 
in the year of Our Lord 1800 and in the 24th year of North American independence.

HARDY BRIAN {seal}

Signed, sealed, and delivered in the presence of

JAMES RUSSELL
JOSHUA SPEIGHT {his mark}

Recorded February 17th 1800 from the within named MATTHEW SPEIGHT $340 being the 
within mentioned consideration money in full and I say received by me.

HARDY BRIAN

Witness 
JAMES RUSSELL
JOSHUA SPEIGHT {his mark}
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